
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

The North American Fichte Society 

Early-Career Philosophers 

 

The Covid-19 pandemic has wreaked havoc on conferences, travel budgets, and 

opportunities to present new research. Due to the pandemic, the North American 

Fichte Society has already postponed its 2021 conference to 2022. While senior 

philosophers may have projects already up and running to keep them occupied, 

many early-career philosophers depend on workshops and conferences to further 

their research. The North American Fichte Society is offering this opportunity for 

early-career philosophers to workshop papers in an online format with the hope 

that this will support their own projects as well as scholarship on Fichte more 

generally.  

By “early-career” we mean graduate students, post-docs, or anyone whose Ph.D. 

was granted in 2015 or after.   

We are issuing an open call for papers on any topic on Fichte. Papers may address 

any of his works, themes in his work, or his work in relationship to other 

philosophers or movements. We ask that abstracts of 750 words and a CV are 

sent to Gabriel Gottlieb (gottliebg@xavier.edu) by March 10 for papers to be 

presented in April or May. Presentations will take place on Zoom and papers 

should have a maximum reading time of 30 minutes (which will leave 30 minutes 

for discussion).  

We encourage you to circulate this call to your colleagues, members of your 

department, and students. 

 

For more information and updates: https://www.fichtesociety.org/ 
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